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Peasmarsh Memorial Hall was formally  
 re-opened on October 21st 2013 by Andy 

McConnell .  
 Over 150 residents and 
friends attended the 
ceremony and enjoyed 
viewing the facilities the 
hall now offers. 

In addition to the 
Hall Committee & 
Parish Council, 
and architect 
Dominic Manning, 
representatives from groups who have 
supported this project included Cllr Ian 
Jenkins from Rother District Council, Cllr 

Angharad Davies and 
two ladies from the 
external funding office 
at ESCC, Martin and 
Cathy from Nice Work 
and Gina Sanderson 
from RVA. 

The Peasmarsh Branch of 
the British Legion was 
represented, as were Little 
Cheyne Wind Farm, our 
local police, and not least, 
Kenwhite Developments 
who rebuilt the hall. 
There was a magnificent celebratory cake 

from Jempson’s Superstore 
who have been long-term 
supporters of the project. 

 
The Rye10 Road Race organised by Martin 
and Cathy Burke of Nicework which took 
place in May this year raised over £800 for 
the Memorial Hall funds. 
 

We will be asking for volunteers to help out 
with next year's running of the race which is 
taking place on the 25th May at 10:00am and 
we will give you more information on how 
you can help in the 2014 February issue of 
the Peasmarsh Periodical. 
 

 
KEEP IN TOUCH ONLINE ! 

Hall information Fees & Booking 
www.peasmarshmh.org.uk 

 

Parish Council  
www.peasmarsh.org.uk (in the process of 
updating) 

 

Church of St Peter & St Paul, Peasmarsh 
www.achurchnearyou.com/peasmarsh-st-
peter-st-paul 

or  
facebook: Beckley and Peasmarsh Church 

Beware - A new scam going round 
 

You may receive a call from someone 
purporting to be from your bank/credit 
card company saying they need to come 
and collect your bank card/credit cards 
for security reasons. They arrive the 
same day and say they also need the 
PIN numbers for the cards for security 
reasons  
 

Under no circumstances should you 
hand over your cards or PIN numbers as 
this is a complete con trick . 
If you receive one of these calls, or 
something similar or any call that you 
are suspicious about then ring the police 
on 101 who will be happy to help  
 

You can also sign-up for email alerts 
from Rye.NPT@sussex.pnn.police.uk 
 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

http://www.peasmarshmh.org.uk/
http://www.peasmarsh.org.uk/
http://www.achurchnearyou.com/peasmarsh-st-peter-st-paul
http://www.achurchnearyou.com/peasmarsh-st-peter-st-paul


Monday Lunch Club 
This is taking place in the hall on Mondays at 
1.00pm during term time. A 2-course meal 
which costs £5.00 is prepared and served by 
students from Hastings. There is no age limit 
for participants, but the Club has been 
started with the elderly, and particularly 
those who live alone in mind, or those who 
are glad for the opportunity of a well-cooked 
hot meal and good company. 
You can book a week in advance at the 
lunch, or call 230324 during the week – and 
there is always room for an extra 2 or 3 on 
the day if you make a last-minute decision. 
Details of a special Christmas Lunch will be 
available soon. 
 

 

 

Music at peasmarsh 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Taste of Handel 

Church of St Peter and St Paul, 

Peasmarsh 

Sunday, November 17
th

 

4.30pm 

Messiah (Part 1)  

from scratch 
 

   Richard Eldridge          Organ 

   Grace Constable       Soprano  

   Anne Whiteman          Contralto 

   Gary Marriott      Tenor 

   Michael White      Bass 

 

ENTRY £5.00 

whether you come to listen or to join the 

choir. If you would like to join the choir on 

the day you will be expected to attend the 

full rehearsal in the church at 1.00pm and 

to register in advance with Dee Bull 

(johnbull113@btinternet.com)  
 

   Remembrance Day 
    The Service at  
      Peasmarsh  
       Church on Sunday 
       November  10th will 
      start at 9.45am. 

 
 
 

 
 

Its fireworks time ! 
 

 

Fireworks are fun, but they are 

also dangerous 

BE SAFE – NOT SORRY ! 

And remember that DOGS and 

FIREWORKS don’t MIX 
 

 

Congratulations to the SPEEDWATCH 

TEAM who got through their training 

and were ready to go out on the street 

in record time. Good luck to them in 

their efforts to reduce speeding 

through the village. 

The Parish Council is also discussing 

other traffic calming measures with 

East Sussex Highways department 

And just a reminder that members of 
the public are welcome to attend 
Parish Council meetings which are 
usually held on the first Tuesday of the 
month at 7.30 in the meeting room at 
the hall. 
Agenda and Minutes of the previous 
meeting are published on the 
Brickfields notice board. 

mailto:johnbull113@btinternet.com

